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NOTICE REGARDING CHANGE IN CM/ECF PASSWORD COMPLEXITY 

 

On Friday, February 15th, 2013, CM/ECF will be taken offline at 5:00 p.m. in 

order to upgrade to the next version of CM/ECF.  The next version of 

CM/ECF will require users to change their CM/ECF password to a more 

complex and secure password to help protect against brute force attacks.  

When you log in for the first time on or after February 16th, 2013, and enter 

your current password, after logging in a pop-up will prompt you to change 

your password.  Passwords must be at least eight characters long and 

include both uppercase and lowercase alphabetic characters and at least 

one digit or special character (for example, 0-9, @, #, $, %, &, *, +).   

 

This change will not affect PACER accounts. 

 
 
 

                Robin D. Tabora, Clerk 
        February 11, 2013 


